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29 Lancaster 

Grove

Flat C

NW3 4EX

05/04/2018  08:00:042017/6219/P OBJMs Sarah Gunton I am one of the residents in this building and the notices that the application says were 

given to the other owners of the flats in the building were not given in November as the 

application states. In addition the proposed drawings do not show what will actually be 

installed as the noise survey requires a outer box to make noise levels acceptable - for 

these reasons the application should be rejected until the correct notices have been given 

and plans of the actual installation are provided,
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